SRI AUROBINDO COLLEGE

19.03.2024

NOTICE

The University of Delhi is organizing a Webinar on Undergraduate Admission
2025 at 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, March 19, 2025. All Convenors of the

Admission Committee (and the upcoming convenors) are requested to attend the

same via the following link:

http://www.youtube.com/@ UnivofDelhi

(Prof. Arun Chaudhary)
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Copy‘ to:

e College Notice Board
e College website
e All the concerned




